

ST MARY'S BRYANSTON SQUARE School Newsletter

Friday 5th September 2014

Welcome Back!

It is lovely to see all the children, parents and staff again after the summer break. I hope you all had a good rest. We are ready for our new school year, and looking forward to all that it will bring.



Coming up this week:

Year 6 will be at PGL for the week.

A meeting for Year 6 parents about secondary school transfer is on Monday at 3.30.

Year 2 will be having their 'meet the teacher' meeting on Wednesday.

Year 1 will be having a 'Reading Café' open morning on Friday.

Piano lessons with Ms Rauscher will start. Friday assembly will showcase work by Year 5.

School Uniform

Please ensure that each child comes to school looking smart, in the correct school uniform, ready to learn. Here are some pictures of our children wearing the correct uniform:









Friday Assembly

We are slightly changing Friday's assembly to include the whole school community and to take the opportunity to praise children's individual achievements. Each class will present on a rota (as before), but for around 5 minutes. The remainder of the assembly will provide time for whole school Golden Certificates and awards for e.g. attendance and musical or sporting achievements. All parents are invited to attend, if they would like to, and we hope this will be a really special way for everyone to finish the week. The assembly starts at 2.45.

The rota for classes this month is as follows: 12th September—Year 5 19th September—Year 6 26th September—Year 4

3rd October—Year 3

Friends of St Mary's

We are extremely grateful to the Friends association for their fund-raising activities last year, which help us to offer such a wide range of experiences for our children, and also for the fun social events they ran which brought us together as a community. We hope that lots of parents will want to join the Friends this year, in whatever capacity they can manage. The Friends usually meet on a Friday morning, and messages are relayed via fosma@googlegroups.com.

Advance Warning:

Monday 29th September is an INSET day.

I am looking forward to spending more time getting to know you all this year, and ensuring this school is the best it can be for our children.

Best wishes

Ey Norman

Emily Norman, Headteacher